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19/12/23 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
From January 2024, your child’s new class teacher will be Miss Shadbolt. 
 

The class name will remain the same. 

 
Miss Shadbolt has experience teaching in Y2 and is very excited to be working with the 
children in Elm class and is looking forwards to getting to know you all better.  I know 
many of you have had their older children taught by Miss Shadbolt previously. 

  
Having a new teacher is always an exciting and daunting time for children, but all staff are 
working hard to ensure your child’s transition is as smooth as possible.  If you have any 
concerns about you child which you would like to share with your child’s new class teacher, 
please email elm@crowmoorschool.co.uk.  Alternatively, if you need to speak with me about 

any concerns, please email admin@crowmoorschool.co.uk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Julie Grice 
Acting Headteacher 
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